
NONTIFICATION:  RECALL NOTICE 

DECEMBER 20, 2023 

 It has come to our attention that there has been a recall of some Quaker Oats Granola Bars and 
Granola Cereal possibly distributed through our network (via snack bins and other) because of 
the potential to be contaminated with Salmonella, an organism which can cause serious and 
sometimes fatal infections in young children, frail or elderly people, and others with weakened 
immune systems.  Please check the Recall Notice if you believe you may have received any 
Quaker Oats Granola Bars and/or Granola Cereal (link below).  The Recall Notice urges people 
not to consume the product and to dispose of it.  Consumers with further questions can contact 
Quaker Consumer Relations, 9 a.m. – 4:30 p.m., CST, Monday through Friday, at 1-800-492-
9322, or visit www.quakergranolarecall.com.   

 https://www.fda.gov/safety/recalls-market-withdrawals-safety-alerts/quaker-recalls-granola-
bars-and-granola-cereals-due-possible-health-risk 

 

https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Flinkprotect.cudasvc.com%2Furl%3Fa%3Dhttp%253a%252f%252fwww.quakergranolarecall.com%26c%3DE%2C1%2C5amkFfNnD1gAgcQxcDQaK7C2fXOKOEJG7ZTAAH7kSjEotM8FjwceFzth9Huvez8uavCLELuH1kmf1bdxUfERhyZ35Fknt2t2V9L4i0RjXPV4AxzqiDM%2C%26typo%3D1&data=05%7C02%7Cmichelle%40mumctex.org%7C8fbbd210e66d48e70d4a08dc024cb625%7Ccee3fc10b152433abbb1b4e693d7189e%7C0%7C0%7C638387775721948576%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=pf4G51Ywies0JdiZKX9J0l9gtT9sCUtmiQQSs0n15AQ%3D&reserved=0
https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.fda.gov%2Fsafety%2Frecalls-market-withdrawals-safety-alerts%2Fquaker-recalls-granola-bars-and-granola-cereals-due-possible-health-risk&data=05%7C02%7Cmichelle%40mumctex.org%7C8fbbd210e66d48e70d4a08dc024cb625%7Ccee3fc10b152433abbb1b4e693d7189e%7C0%7C0%7C638387775721948576%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=itLXSf%2FgLvTcq6XOvUPI%2BDVh%2Fv%2FXsvDOSOveFlBA3lI%3D&reserved=0
https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.fda.gov%2Fsafety%2Frecalls-market-withdrawals-safety-alerts%2Fquaker-recalls-granola-bars-and-granola-cereals-due-possible-health-risk&data=05%7C02%7Cmichelle%40mumctex.org%7C8fbbd210e66d48e70d4a08dc024cb625%7Ccee3fc10b152433abbb1b4e693d7189e%7C0%7C0%7C638387775721948576%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=itLXSf%2FgLvTcq6XOvUPI%2BDVh%2Fv%2FXsvDOSOveFlBA3lI%3D&reserved=0

